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14th November 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of their English topic, Mrs Bryan’s class will be visiting the cinema in Birkenhead to see 
“Jungle Book” on the morning of Wednesday 16th November 2016. They will travel by mini bus to 
the venue and will return to school in time for lunch.  
 
As we will have to make two trips in the mini bus and we don’t want the children to miss any of the 
film, could you please ensure your child is in school on time on Wednesday.  
 
Children must wear school uniform and do not need any money for the trip. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs Bryan. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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